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Sheriff Rand Henderson and the Montgomery County Sheriff's Office Proudly Recognize 

Lieutenant JP Gonzales's Graduation from Leadership Command College 

 

Sheriff Rand Henderson and the Montgomery County Sheriff's Office are delighted to announce the 
graduation of Lieutenant JP Gonzales from the esteemed Leadership Command College.  This achievement 
highlights Lieutenant Gonzales's dedication to professional development and his commitment to serving 
the community with excellence. 

The Leadership Command College is a rigorous program designed to enhance the leadership skills and 
capabilities of law enforcement professionals.  It equips participants with the necessary tools and knowledge 
to effectively lead and manage teams in complex and dynamic environments.  The program is renowned 
for its comprehensive curriculum, which covers various aspects of leadership, including strategic planning, 
organizational behavior, ethics, and community engagement. 

Lieutenant JP Gonzales's successful completion of the Leadership Command College is a testament to his 
unwavering commitment to personal growth and his desire to provide the highest level of service to the 
residents of Montgomery County.  Throughout the program, Lieutenant Gonzales demonstrated exceptional 
leadership qualities, a strong work ethic, and a deep understanding of the challenges faced by law 
enforcement agencies today. 

Sheriff Rand Henderson commends Lieutenant JP Gonzales for his outstanding achievement and 
acknowledges the positive impact his graduation will have on the Montgomery County Sheriff's Office.  
"Lieutenant Gonzales's graduation from the Leadership Command College is a significant milestone in his 
career and a testament to his dedication to professional development," said Sheriff Henderson.  "His 
enhanced leadership skills and knowledge will undoubtedly contribute to the continued success of our 
agency and our ability to serve and protect the community." 

Lieutenant JP Gonzales expressed his gratitude for the opportunity to participate in the Leadership 
Command College and his excitement about applying the knowledge gained to his role within the 
Montgomery County Sheriff's Office.  "I am honored to have completed this prestigious program and am 
grateful for the support of Sheriff Henderson and the entire Montgomery County Sheriff's Office," said 
Lieutenant Gonzales.  "I look forward to utilizing the skills and insights gained during the Leadership 
Command College to better serve our community and lead my team effectively." 

Well done Lieutenant Gonzales. 

 

Pictures on page 2. 
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